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Health Action International have added our name to a letter to all delegates to the World
Health Assembly (WHA). The letter - supported by NGOs, economists, legal advisors and
individual experts - calls on all delegates to support a draft resolution that would establish a

feasibility study to be conducted on the delinkage of research and development costs from
cancer medicine prices.

Click here to read the full letter.
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